Successes and Failures in Gender Mainstreaming in Integrated Water
Resource Management :
E-Conference 2: Case studies
=============================

Dear Conference Participants,

Congratulations. If water decision-makers were to read the 50 cases you
have presented, they would be convinced of the need for a gender
approach and have a sense of how it should be undertaken. Together,
these cases add up to a near-complete picture that indicates the need
for gender mainstreaming, and the steps by which it can be accomplished.
I am very proud of the output you have generated.

My accompanying message contains a complete catalogue of the cases
submitted. (I hope. Please let me know if I have ommitted anything, and
excuse me.) 
Julie Woodfield of WEDC sent in three messages containing many cases and
with her organisation's numbering. These are short and very readable,
but I have separated them and re-numbered them to keep a consistent
system.

PRESENTERS: Please check that your cases have been listed accurately,
with the source information you would want included if the listing is to
be published or archived. There are some places where I am unsure what
should be filled in, indicated by question marks. Please help me to
complete your listings. Correct the entries for your presentations and
send them back to me.

OTHER PARTICIPANTS: Please check whether you agree with the "key issue"
I have identified for each case. Let me know if you disagree and would
suggest another definition. And please let the presenters have some
feedback so they know their work has not been in vain.

Discussion begins next week. Of course, with such a wealth of material
we are going to have to pick and choose which cases we will focus on. I
have made a selection of those we will give particular attention to. In
the schedule, some are marked with stars. One star * indicates that we
will focus on the case in the first week of discussion (next week). Two
stars ** means we will be discussing that case in the second discussion
week. Three stars *** indicates we will be discussing the case in the
third week.

I hope the preparations for discussion are not too laborious for you.
But the cases are fascinating to read. I will send you a set of
guidelines for discussion very shortly. Please add items you would like
to discuss.

With warm wishes,

Niala

